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Merry Christmas from the Good Samaritan Family!

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! jFeliz Navidad y Prospero View this email in vour browser

Afo Nuevo!

GOOD SAMARITAN
CHILDREN'S HOME

Merry Christmas to you from the Good Samaritan Children's Home! We
are excited to share a short video update with you, featuring a glimpse of
our Christmas celebration with the children last weekend. Thank you from
the bottom of our hearts for your prayers, your involvement, and your
financial support. You have helped make it possible for the children to
receive education, nutritious food, and loving staff to care for them daily.
Throughout the year we see many lives being changed and hearts opened
to Jesus. We thank you and pray many blessings over you and your

families in the New Year!

Merry Christmas! jFeliz Navidad!



Merry Christmas from the Kings and our family at the Good

Samaritan Children’'s Home!

Looking to make a year-end donation? 100% of all funds donated to
our ministries through River Church are received for their intended

purposes: Good Samaritan Family, Ministry Account, or King Family.

If you feel led to join us in caring for children in need of 'a safe place to
call home' or in reaching souls for Christ through the ministry the Lord
has entrusted us with, please see our giving information below and/or

reach out to us. We'd love to hear from you!

Merry Christmas! Our Savior was born!



If you feel led to partner financially with us in this ministry, your tax-
deductible gift can be made payable to River Church and sent to 105
CJEMS Lane, Mifflintown, PA 17059. Please write “Kings’ Quest”
(family support) or “Good Samaritan Children’s Home” on a separate

piece of paper.

You can also now give online at

We love hearing from you!

Email:
FB page: The Kings’ Quest, Mack King, Lori King
Lori's WhatsApp #: 829-649-3567

Mack's WhatsApp #: 829-766-3567
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You are receiving this email because you have been a monthly or regular supporter of the King family -

serving the Lord in the Dominican Republic. Thank you! May God bless you!

Our mailing address is:
The Kings' Quest
1502 Ebenezer Church Road
Port Royal, PA 17082
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